
Calendar

ATTENDANCE
Year to date
94.92%   (nationally 94.8%)

This week
93.1%

Congratulations

Acorns - 96.43% this week

We are especially pleased this week to welcome back to school
Miss Cuthbert after a long period of ill health. I am sure you will
welcome her return as much as we have! You may some
changes to the adults working in your child’s classroom over
the last 3 weeks of term as she resumes her full duties. 
This week we've had some wonderful educational trips, and I’d
to extend my gratitude to everyone who helped make them
possible.
Firstly, a considerable thank you to Mr. Summerson and Mrs.
Millington for accompanying Year 6 to Lydiard Park for an
engaging high ropes experience at Jungle Parc. The children
represented our school admirably, and we are incredibly proud
of their conduct. I also wish to thank the parent volunteers
whose support was instrumental in enabling this adventurous
outing.
Sycamore class also thoroughly enjoyed their visit to the Bristol
Museum, thanks to Mrs. dos Santos, Mrs. Tidy, Mrs. Darragh, and
Mrs. Collis. Once again, my thanks go to the parent volunteers
who joined them. Without your invaluable assistance, these
enriching experiences would not be feasible.
School trips are an essential component of our curriculum, and
their success is largely dependent on the generous support of
our parent community. Should you be interested in
volunteering for trips during the next academic year, please
contact Mrs. Law or Miss Williams in the school office. Your
involvement is highly valued.
Finally, our teachers will be meeting over the next two weeks to
commence preparations for the upcoming 'shuffle up days' on
July 9th and 10th, ensuring a seamless transition for all pupils.
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Dear families,

Have a great weekend,
Kind regards,
Mr Farmer

Mr Farmer's message

Church Links
All Saints Church Lydiard Millicent meets
Sundays 10.30am:
1st Sunday - Morning Worship
2nd Sunday - Holy Communion
3rd Sunday - Service of the Word more time for
worship and Testimony
4th Sunday - Holy Communion
5th Sunday - Morning Worship

https://www.allsaints-online.org.uk

Children in Y4 will be swimming every Tuesday.
Please be mindful of your parking on a Tuesday
morning  to ensure the Bus can access the top of
lane from 9am

2/7/2025 - Hazel Open class at
2:35pm
11/7/2025 - Kaya Drumming
workshop for whole school
11/7/2025 - FOLMS Summer Fair
15/7/ 2025 - End of Year Productinn
16/7/2025 - End of Year Production
17/7/2025 - Year 6 trip to Paulton’s
Park
17/7/2025 - Sycamore open
classroom 2:45pm
23/7/2025 - Leavers Service

2024-2025 Term 6

Happy Birthday to:
Quinton   Beech
Casper   Acorns

James   Sycamore


